
3/18/20 Board Meeting 

 

Chief’s Report- 
 

For March so far: 
3 medicals 

1 lift assist 

1 MVA 

1 wildland fire 

2 transports 
 

Total on the year: 
32 calls 
 

Continue to meet with Inter-Canyon, Elk Creek, and North Fork re: integration. Exchanged 
sample existing SOGs.  
 

Fire Adapted Communities meeting-Focused on working together on messaging, project 
development and grant applications and support. 
 

COVID-We have postponed or cancelled all trainings and meetings until 3/27/20. Dispatch is 
screening all calls for COVID We are in compliance with recommendations from the state and 
county.  
 

Fire on the North Fork is another example of fire season never being truly over. 
 
 


